
 
 
 

          ALEXANDER HOSEA PRIMARY SCHOOL 
‘Roots to grow, wings to fly’ 

 

3rd November 2016 
 

 

Ready, Steady, Go! KS2 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
As it is the year of PE, we are hoping to provide the children with as 
many different sporting related experiences as possible in order to 
inspire them. 
 
We are looking to book tickets for the KS2 children to watch a 
professional ballet at Bristol Hippodrome. We are going to watch ‘The 
Nutcracker’ on Friday 20th January 2017 at 7:30pm.  
 
Parents would need to transport their own children to and from the 
Hippodrome or you are more than welcome to come along and join us. 
 
The ticket prices are:- 
Children - £14.25 
Adults - £33.50 
If more than 10 adults - £28.50 
 
If you or your child are interested in this opportunity, please complete 
the form below and indicate how many tickets you would like. We will 
then make a group booking with the Hippodrome.  
 
Please return forms to the school office by Monday 15th November 
2016. 
  
Many Thanks 
 
Miss Pursey 
PE Leader 

 

 
Ready, Steady, Go! 

‘The Nutcracker’ 
 
Child’s Name ____________________________________________ 
 

          Number of children’s tickets required…………………….              
 
Number of adult tickets required………………………….. 

 

 

 

 

 

 Signed _____________________________________________ 



 


